
YOU ARE INVITED TO JOIN US!         

Attention Rotary members interested in International Service Projects 

You are invited to attend a meeting of all District 5060 International 

Service Committee members in the N. Okanagan*. 
 

When?   Thursday September 27th, 2018 

Time? 5:30 pm – 7:00pm 

Where? Prestige Harbourfront Resort 

  251 Harbourfront Dr NE,  

Salmon Arm, BC V1E2W7 

This is an Invitation to all Okanagan area International Service Committee Members, Chairs, Directors 

and any others interested in discussing International Service Projects to get together and have an 

informal discussion about common issues, ideas and share what we are doing for Rotary International 

projects. District International Service program representatives will participate along with 

representatives from clubs currently involved in or looking for projects to get involved in across the 

District. 

Please plan on joining us for about an hour and a half to participate in a discussion on International 

Service projects, success stories, issues and future plans – if this is popular we can decide to make this 

the first of a series of similar meetings to be held across the District in the future. 

This is not a training session – it is planned as an informal get-together in Kelowna to learn about what 

other clubs are doing or planning to do across District 5060. If you have a project that you are looking for 

some funding help with, or if your club is not able to carry out a project this year but would like to help 

another Club with their project – we want you to come and join the conversation. We would like you to 

come and share your ideas, share what projects you are working on and discuss any issues/concerns 

with how projects were planned, supported and completed in the past, present and future! 

RSVP so that we can plan a room large enough to accommodate everyone, and we will provide some 

snacks. Please let me know if you have a project to share so that I can put it on the agenda. 

Thank you! 

Carol 

Please send RSVP by replying to this email or to: Carol Eamer   ceamer@telusplanet.net 

District 5060 International Service Chair, Rotary Club of Kelowna 

*Similar meeting is being planned for Lake Chelan in October as a part of the Fall Assembly. 
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